
  
JOINT “SPECIAL” SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, May 2, 2023 @ 7:00 P.M.  
This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically.  

 

APPROVED 

 

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:15 P.M.   

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Aida Abkarians, Glenn Jennings, Miriam Schimmel, Joan Trent, Saif Mogri and 

Alejandro Phillips. A quorum was established. 

There were no others in attendance. 

The minutes from March 7, 2023 were approved as amended, and March 16, 2023 as written, both 

unanimously.  

  

Comments from the Chair(s): Myrl advised that the City has fallen behind on approval of Kids’ Day. 

 

During the discussion of the 2023 Kids’ Day event, Myrl stated that the final day for City approval is Monday, 

May 15th. Otherwise, it will need to be canceled. The event is scheduled for June 4, 2023, and characters 

Chase, Wonder Woman and Batman have been reserved. It was suggested that Polaroid photos could be 

taken and placed into frames decorated by the kids. Myrl suggested a timed Scavenger Hunt, wherein the kids 

would be given a list of items for them to find from the vendors, committee members, playground, etc.   

 

During the discussion of ways to improve the 2024 Senior Valentines Day Dinner Dance, Joan suggested that 

table numbers might help people find friends to sit with. Aida suggested a card or letter be made in advance to  

thank all contributors. Myrl suggested that posting “Thank You’s” on social media would be appreciated by the 

contributors and public. 

 

There were no Public Comments. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Special Events Committee meeting is on June 6, 2023.  

 

The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 8:40 P.M.  


